Aldryngton Primary School

Silverdale Road,
Earley,
Reading,
RG6 7HR
Telephone (0118) 926 5843
E-mail admin@aldryngton.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mark Wieder

22nd July 2025

Dear Parent/ Carer,

We are now very nearly at the end of the academic year. I would like to wish all families a great break and wish all of our families and children that are moving on all the best for the future. Children currently on roll at Aldryngton will return on Thursday 4th September.

I would like to thank all of you that supported with the PTA Eid Fayre on Friday. It was a great event that brought the community and it has raised vital funds for the school.

Today our Y6 children have their end of year party and tomorrow they will be presenting their leaving assembly to the children at 11am and to families at 2pm.

New Arrangements for September 2025: Catering and Before/After and Holiday School Club

A reminder that our catering provider will be changing to Innovate from September 2025. Full details including the menu and how to order can be found via the school dinners page on our website using the link below:

https://aldryngton.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/school-dinners

We will also be changing our Before/After and Holiday Club provider from September 2025. We will be moving to Junior Adventure Group (JAG). Full details can be found via the wrap around care page on our website using the link below:

https://aldryngton.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/wrap-around-care

REMINDER: End of Year Parent Survey

At this time of the year, families are invited to complete our end of year annual parent survey. If you have specific concerns that you would like an individualised response to, then please contact the school via email as the purpose of the survey is to identify trends. I would also like to remind families completing the survey to use considerate and respectful language in any written response.

We use this data as one aspect of our self-evaluation and to identify potential improvement areas to factor into our school development plan next year. The senior leadership will review the findings of this survey and I will provide a summary of findings and what is being done as a result in the Autumn term. The link for the survey can be found below and it will close on the 23rd July. Thank you in advance to all of you that are able to provide feedback.

https://forms.office.com/e/uBq0C4PbBX

Wellbeing Update from Mrs Boba

The children and staff are all ready for a well earnt rest and change of scene. Thank you for all your help and support over the past year. Working together really helps us all to support your children better.



















Sometimes the holidays can feel a long and lonely period of time, with this in mind, please see below for support options if you need them:

Support during the Summer break

Please remember that there are a wide range of support links within the school Wellbeing page should you need any support during the summer. You can find the page under the Parents tab, or here: https://aldryngton.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/wellbeing

Support with returning to school

This week you will receive a transition booklet with details of your child's class for next year. It can be helpful to go through this with your child in the final week of the holidays to help them remember which building and class they will be going to, who their teacher will be and where they will say goodbye to you.

Wellbeing updates

Finally, if there are any changes during the holidays that you think would be helpful for us to know on the return, please remember you can email your child's teacher via the office, or myself directly via wellbeing@aldryngton.wokingham.sch.uk. Please note that anything shared will not be followed up until staff return in September.

Wishing you all a fabulous summer with your families and we'll look forward to seeing you all back in September!

Events List

Please find the latest version of events for the year below.

Date (Time)	Event
Wednesday 23 rd July (AM)	Y6 Leavers Assembly to Children
Wednesday 23 rd July (PM)	Y6 Leavers Assembly to Parents
Wednesday 23rd July	Last Day of Term

Yours Sincerely,

Mark Wroods

Mark Wieder Headteacher